
NEW ASSOCIATE OF ARTS DEGREE 

(Former Students) 

 

Beginning in late spring 2024, former students who left PSU without earning a 
Bachelor degree may apply to have their transcript reviewed for eligibility for the 
Associate of Arts in General Studies degree. These requirements include the 
following: 

o Student must be seeking their first Bachelor degree without an existing 
Associate of Arts or Associate of Science degree. 

o Student must have at least 60 credit hours completed (developmental credit 
hours are not included). 

o Student must have at least 15 credit hours completed in residence (courses 
taken from PSU). 

o Student must have completed the General Education program from an active 
University Catalog. 

o Student must have at least a 2.0 cumulative GPA. 

Please note, students who have earned 30 or more credit hours from a single Kansas 
community college are not eligible for the AA degree from PSU.  However, these 
students may be eligible to participate in Reverse Transfer.  Please contact the 
Registrar’s Office at 620-235-4205 for details. 

Once a student’s transcript has been reviewed, they will be contacted regarding their 
eligibility. The Associate of Arts degree will be conferred to eligible students within 
six weeks after the conclusion of the semester of their review.  

The application for eligibility review for former students will be available beginning in 
March 2024. 

 


